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RE: Assistive Technology for Client

To whom It may concern, 
Thank you for considering Client’s request for assistive technology to enable them to continue to access therapeutic support whilst social distancing restrictions are in place in response to the COVID 19 Pandemic. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Client is currently accessing therapeutic support from Company relating to his/her diagnosis. Client was diagnosed with an XYZ diagnosis. 
Client has been making progress in face to face session with his/her therapist. Due to current restrictions relating to social distancing, Client has been unable to continue with face to face appointments and recent sessions have been conducted via telehealth. However, Client faces barriers in engaging fully with telehealth due to limited access to the necessary tools for maintaining emotional regulation and coping with the continuous changes in the current climate. In order to ensure Client’s continued therapeutic growth, access to funds through the NDIS to purchase assistive technologies is strongly supported. 
Please do not hesitate to make contact should further clarification or comment be required. 
Kind Regards,



	
